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PRESENT: Chrm Fay, Sel Abbott and Woodsome, Jr. Individual people as 
they were seen. 

SEBAGO TECHNICS: Charlie Brown was asked in to discuss the present 
status of the surveys. He has completed the Federal street and the 
Ossipee Mountaineers reports. The town has yet to receive the 
Mountaineers--he will foreward the town another copy. Chrm Fay 
brought up the work that the town would like done at the Medical 
Center. When the school deeded it over to the town 1 portion was left 
out, the town has a deed for 2 pieces, the piece by the pines is still 
property of the school. Charlie will work on this. 
The town would also like a survey of the Donald Johnson land on the 
Bagley Road. 
Chrm Fay also asked, if it could be done for a reasonable cost, the 
town would like a layout of the dump if it were to become sectioned 
off for recycling. i.e.Freeport. Charlie believes this could be done 
at a reasonable cost. He will undertake the project. 

MILLARD GENTHER: millard was in to discuss his heartache--the sheep, 
cows, goats, etc •.• that run behind his house from the tannery. Van 
Foglio, CEO, was asked to come down 'and to explain to Millard what he 
has already done. Van said he has made several visits, each time he 
goes the animals are in the AR zone, he has also sent numerous 
letters. Sel Woodsome, Jr said he has gone to the tannery on several 
occassions and has never seen the animals out of the AR zone. Millard 
lives in the V zone. Sel Woodsome, Jr and Van took a ride out to the 
tannery. ~ll that Millard is asking is that Van send out an 
~ttorney'sletter to the tannery owner. Van will attempt to clear 
things up on his own before contacting the attorney. 

STUMP DUMP: A note will be sent to Charlie Cressey discouraging him 
from burning while the dump is open and people are using it. Also he 
will be reminded of the rules and regulations that the Dump must 
follow. Sel Abbott suggested that the Stump Dump be opened only a 
couple of days a week and a Constable be present during operating 
hours. Chrm Fay said the dump has to be open more often than that to 
service the people. All the Board will do at this point is to contact 
Charlie. 

COUNCIL MEETING: The monthly council meeting will be held on June 
16th, it will follow the special town meeting which will be at 7:30pm. 
Post cards will be sent out. 

COLD MIX: Fred Fay was in to discuss the cold mix, Fred got approval 
from a majority of the Board to get the sand from Dayton for 
approximately 15-20 cents. The sand in Glenn Beans pit is to fine to 
be used and the crushed rock the town owns would have to be screened. 

The Board of Selectmen will send notices out to the Snowplow 
contractors telling them that the insurance requirement has been 

owere to 300,000. If this change presents a problem to the 
contractors they are asked to notify the Board. 



~ 

u a yne woodsome concerning his plow route. The Road Commissioner felt 
that these were legitimate complaints. Sometime in the very near 
future the Board, the Road Review Committee, the Road commissioner and 
the contractors will meet to discuss all the routes. 

WALL RACK: Permission was given to the Health Officer to install 
sometype of information rack in the lobby filled with informational 
material. 

TOWN PLANNER: He will begin Monday June 15th. The Board asked Van 
Foglio to meet him here, Van said he would. A new chair has been 
ordered and a used desk, his office will be upstairs with the CEO. 

WASTE OIL: The Board met at the dump with Robert Jones, he may be 
hired to remove the waste oil barrels from the dump. Sel Woodsome, Jr 
telephoned John Smith and found out how much and how he has his waste 
oil removed. His oil is taken by Portland Waste Oil in'Portland 
Maine. 

APPROVED: 




